LEGAL NOTICE

Town of Westminster Planning Board

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster that pursuant to
Section 205-42 of the Zoning Bylaw, the Westminster Planning Board will hold a public
hearing on Tuesday November 28 at 7:00 PM in Room 205, Westminster Town Hall, 11
South Street, to discuss the Site Plan & Stormwater applications submitted by Eric
Callahan of 8 East Gardner RD., Westminster to construct a 9,000 sq. ft. mixed use
building at 5 East Main St. The property is owned by the applicant, is also known as
Assessors map Map 111 parcel 23, and is located in the Commercial I district. A copy of
the applications are available for public review at the Town Clerk’s office and Planning
Department office during normal Town Hall business hours.
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